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The Sash Window Workshop open for business 
 
In the light of the current coronavirus restrictions, and the introduction of the new tier 4 
in England, The Sash Window Workshop is reassuring customers that the company is 
“open for business”. 
 
The Government has made it clear that the construction and manufacturing industries should 
continue, allowing the company to continue manufacturing its windows and doors at the workshop in 

Bracknell, Berkshire. 

 
The Government has also confirmed that, so long as Covid procedures are followed, the team are still 

permitted to work in customers’ homes. 
 
Having reviewed current guidelines, the intention is therefore to carry on trading “as normal” in a 

Covid secure way. 
 

Everyone at The Sash Window Workshop will do their very best to meet all existing scheduled 
installation, sales and survey appointments, so unless they contact you directly, please be reassured 
that they intend to come on the date agreed. 

 
The team are confident that the measures they are already taking ensure that colleagues and 
customers are Covid secure. 

 
If for any Covid related reason you cannot have installers at your home, or you need to make special 
arrangements, please let The Sash Window Workshop know as soon as possible. 

 
Ends 
 

The Sash Window Workshop 
Tel: 01344 868668 
Email: info@sashwindow.com 
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